Class Test Evaluation -2023

"A" Government Primary School, Upazilla: ----, District: -----

Class-Four Time: 2.30 hours
Subject: English Full Marks: 100

[Book page No: 28-59]

Read the passage carefully and write the answer following questions no 1, 2, 3 and 4.

Hi! I 'm Alex. I live in London. I'm British.I start my day at 7am and I have breakfast at 8 o'clock.Onweekdays, I usually have milk,cereal and an apple .Sometimes I have fried eggs with cheese and some juice. Apple juice is my favorite, but I like mango juice, too. We don't grow any mangoes in our country, but we can get mangoes at the supermarket.

Hello! I'm Heba from Saudi Arabia. It's very hot there, so our schools start at 7 am. I get up at 5 in the morning and I have my breakfast at 6 o'clock. For breakfast I usually have some hot beans and bread. Sometimes I have eggs. I drink juice almost every morning. Mango juice is my favourite, but I like orange juice, too. We don't drink a lot of milk in our family. We don't like it very much.

1. Match the column A with the column B.

 $1 \times 5 = 5$

Column A	Column B
a) Apple	i) aplace from where we get different products.
b) Hot	ii) one kind of good fruit.
c) Favourite	iii) very warm.
d) Market	iv) fond of.
e) Juice	v) liquid made from fruit.
	vi) very cold.
	vii) a place where we play.

2. Write True or False.

1× 6=6

- (a) Alex is from London..
- (b) Alex's favorite juice is orange juice.
- (c) Mango juice is Heba'sfavourite juice.
- (d) Heba is a Soudi-Arabian.
- (e) Heba's family likes milk very much.
- (f)Heba is from Japan.
- 3. Answer the following questions:

 $2 \times 6 = 12$

- (a) Who is Heba?
- (b)Where is Alex from?
- (c) What juice does Alex like?
- (d)where does Alex get mangoes?
- (e) Why does Heba's school start at 7 am?
- (f)Write 2 foods item you like most?
- 4. Write a short composition about" Your Breakfast".

10

Read the passage carefully and write the answer following questions no 5, 6, 7 and 8. I am Jihad Mahmud. My mother Name is Dilruba. She is 35. She is a B.A. She is a teacher. She teaches in a 'T'

Govt. Primary school. She gets up early in the morning. She cooks our foods. After school, she works at home. She looks after my grandparents. On holiday, she cooks special food for us like-Polayo, Korma, Firni, Jordaetc. She is very helpful for our study. She enjoys her free time with us. She has a beautiful garden. So, I love my mother very much.

5. Fill in the gaps with the correct words:

 $1 \times 5 = 5$

35	early	35	cooks	love	garden	looks
----	-------	----	-------	------	--------	-------

- a) Dilruba is a-----
- b) She is a----years old.
- c) She ----food for us.
- d) She gets up----in the morning.
- e) I ----- my mother very much.

6. Write True or false.

 $1 \times 6 = 6$

- a) Dilruba is 34 years old.
- b) She is a High school teacher.
- c) She has a beautiful garden.
- d) Dilruba is a B.A.
- e) She is very helpful for study.
- f) She doesn't cook food.

7. Answer the following questions:

 $2 \times 5 = 10$

- a) How old is Dilruba?
- b) What does she do?
- c) Whom does she look after?
- d) Write 2 special food items name?
- e) Why do you like your mother? write 2 sentences.
- 8. Suppose you are *Abdulla /Rafiya*. Your friend name is *Mubin/Himu*. Write a letter to your friend about your mother.

(Use capital letters, punctuation marks & correct spelling).

10

9. Make WH- questions (Where, Who, when What, How)

 $2 \times 5 = 10$

- a) Alex is from **London**.
- b) Sagar gets up at 6 am.
- c) Manik is six years old.
- d)His mother is a teacher.
- e) Fazle is a good boy.
- 10. Read the following instructions *about, how can you get rid of from Dengue*, then answer the following Questions:

 1+2+3=6
- i) clean about your environment.
- ii) Clean your flowers vase, tire and where water stand.

iii) Sleep in mosquito net. iv) develop awareness.v) Follow doctor's advice and take some medicine.	
Questions:	
a) At first, what you do to get rid of from Dengue?	
b) What must be develop?	
c) How can you get rid of from Dengue?	
7. Fill up the gaps by using the days of the week.	5
I am Asrafiya. I get up at	
(a)At first,I say my prayer at	
(b) After my bath and breakfast, I start for school at	
(c) My school finish at	
(d)I return home at	
(e)	
12. Rearrange the words and make meaningful sentences.	2×5=10.
a) are/where/ you/ going	
b) live / where/ do /you	
c) get up/ when/ you/ do	
d) how/ you/ are/old	
e)mother/is/his/very/happy	
13. You are <i>Mamun/Tahosina</i> . You want go to <i>take part Bangabondhu Gold cup Govt. Primary</i> Tournament. Now fill up the form. Now fill up the form.	School 5
1. Name:	
2.Father's Name:	
3. Mother's Name:	
4.Date of birth:	
5.School's Name:	
3. Mother's Name:	